Hawkley Hall High School

Carr Lane, Wigan WN3 5NY | T: 01942 204640 E: admin@hhhs.net | W: www.hhhs.net

Headteacher: Mr P McKendrick



Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope that this letter finds you well. It is almost time for your child to join us for their transition day at Hawkley Hall High School, and we are all looking forward to welcoming them. I wanted to take this opportunity to send out some reminders for the transition day on Tuesday 1st July so that the day can run as smoothly and effectively as possible.

- The day will begin at 09:30am. Students must make their own way to school.
- Students must attend wearing their full primary school uniform.
- Students may bring a snack for break time and should bring a packed lunch and water.
- Students must bring inhalers, EpiPens etc. if required.
- Please ensure that the appropriate forms have been completed prior to the transition day. This will allow us to complete the biometric requirements so that your child can buy food etc. on their first day in September. A link is provided on this letter.
- Students will be dismissed at 2:30pm. Please ensure that your child knows whether they should make their own way home or are being collected. If your child has an older sibling/relative in school, we will not have the facilities to accommodate them in waiting for them to finish 3:10pm.

On this day, your child will find out which form they have been put into.

Transition evening will follow starting at 5:45pm. This is where you will have the opportunity to meet the Senior Leadership Team, the Y7 team and your child's form tutor.

We look forward to welcoming you and your children very soon.

Mrs Notere

(Senior Pastoral Leader - KS3.)



Paying for meals form



Contact details form

















